
March is National Youth Art Month 

 
 

Dear Parents and Teachers, 
 
March is the designated month for observing youth art across 
our nation.  The Antioch Fine Arts Foundation would like to 
invite you to display artwork by your children or students in our 
Antioch Art Gallery at 896 Main Street in Antioch.   
 
Please refer to the attached prospectus for entering artwork in 
the exhibit.  We encourage participation from children of all 
ages and abilities. The artwork will be proudly displayed for the 
month of March.   
 
Thank you for your participation, 
 
Carol Sackschewsky 
Gallery Director 
Antioch Fine Arts Foundation 
 

 
With our thanks to the Antioch Rotary Club for 
their generous help in sponsoring the AFAF Youth 
Art Month Invitational Exhibit and activities. 


